From: Jerry Hubbard

To: SENR Exhibits; Rep Whisnant
Subject: HB 2027 Kill the bill
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 10:35:10 AM

Please vote to kill Rep. Whisnant's HB 2027.

Rep. Whisnant stated " | regret that the bill did not have time for more
vetting..." Really, it should be the job of our Rep. to understand what he is
doing before submitting the bill.

The Bend Bulletin has had three editorials against the bill and one front
page article on the bill.

The Bend Parks has plenty of ways to get the residents of Bend to provide
input into their projects. We do not need the State to become involved in
Bend's business.

If Gene had courage he should come before the Senate and say he made a
mistake and ask that the bill be killed.

Please kill HB 2027.

Jerry Hubbard, CFM Retired, IFMA Fellow
541 390 9798
17065 Azusa Road, Sunriver, OR 97707
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